
Conference Attendance Guidelines 

 

Every student attending a conference on behalf of a registered student organization is 

acting as a representative of Southwestern University.  Mature, professional conduct is 

expected of every student.  The Office of Student Activities strongly encourages that the 

advisor attend the conference to provide guidance and support to the student delegates.  

The following guidelines have been established and all students traveling on behalf of 

the University are expected to adhere to these guidelines. 

 

1. Students are responsible for their behavior and will be held accountable while 

traveling on behalf of the University. 

2. Respect should be shown at all times for others. 

3. If an advisor or student leader feels that any student has not adhered to these 

guidelines and has behaved in a manner which is unprofessional, illegal, or 

irresponsible, that student may be subject to disciplinary action upon return to 

campus. 

4. Student Activities and SU do not condone underage consumption of alcohol at 

University sponsored/supported/affiliated functions.  Representatives of SU are 

expected to abide by the laws of the state they are in. 

 


